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From: Enzo Camporeale 
To: L Derek Dalton email 
Cc: Enzo Camporeale; Tom Allchurch; Caitlin Healev-Nash 
Subject: Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes: Public Hearing 2 — Written submissions of Counsel 

Assisting the Inquiry 
Date: Wednesday, 7 June 2023 5:24:44 PM 

Dear Dr Dalton 

I refer to Public Hearing 2 of the Inquiry, at which you gave evidence in February 2023. 

Please be advised that the written submissions of Counsel Assisting the Inquiry in relation to the 
issues raised in Public Hearing 2 will be published tomorrow. A copy of these submissions will be 
available on the Inquiry's website: https://www.specialcommission.nsw.gov.au/.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any queries in relation to this matter. 

Regards, 

Enzo Camporeale (he/him) 
Director, Legal 
Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes 

Chief Secretary's Building 121 Macquarie Street, Sydney NSW 2000 
M 0498 484 133 E enzo.camporealePspecialcommission.nsw.gov.au 
www.specialcom mission.nsw.gov.au 

I acknowledge the traditional owners and custodians of country throughout NSW and their continuing connection to the land, 
culture and community. I pay my respects to Elders past and present. 


